Dear Craig,

| am writing to express my view on the proposed final draft 10-1 city council redistricting map.

Our West Austin Neighborhood STRONGLY supports the FINAL DRAFT MAP IN WHICH DISTRICT 10
EXTENDS TO LADY BIRD LAKE AND MOPAC. We believe the current District 10 groups us with our single
family neighborhood communities of interest by including us with other single family neighborhoods in
the interior northwest hills area near 360.

Thanks in advance for your consideration.

Best regards,
--Anna Belle Williams



